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The City of Kupreanof supports Proposals 13 and 14 in light of the fact there is a declining wolf population and viable habitat necessary for
maintaining sustainable yield and, viable and well distributed populations of wolves in GMU 2; ADFG has failed to fully account for wolf
mortality in its management of wolves; the prospect of a Fish and Wildlife Service listing of Canis lupus ligoni under the Endangered
Species Act Threatened and Endangered status should be avoided; wounding wolves has a high likelihood of mortality in the wild, and
providing a rule to account for potential mortality is important as a disincentive (as it subtracts from the legal limit); and these proposals
being necessary as a regulatory measure for responsibly managing wolves.

RC 8

                This document was submitted on time but was inadvertently left out of the on time comments


